City Attorney's Communication #2020-468
January 27, 2020

TO: Maggie Barszewski, AICP, Planner
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance Rezoning 1750 N. Powerline Road

As requested in your memorandum dated January 23, 2020, Development Services Memorandum
No. 2030, I have prepared and attached the following captioned Ordinance:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, REZONING
PROPERTY LYING ON THE EAST SIDE OF POWERLINE
ROAD, APPROXIMATELY 300 FEET SOUTH OF NW 18™
STREET AND COMMONLY KNOWN AS 1750 N.
POWERLINE ROAD FROM GENERAL
INDUSTRIAL/PLANNED COMMERCIAL DEVELOPMENT
(I-1/PCD) TO GENERAL INDUSTRIAL (I-1); PROVIDING
FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.

MARK E..
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